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From: WALTER MULLEN <wpm102@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 4:50 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on proposed Sandoval County oil and gas ordinance

We are both opposed to any fracking. In a desert state to risk water for oil or gas makes no sense at all. We are 
certainly against relaxing any current regulations that deal with fracking that is already occurring in the county. 

Walter and Andrea Mullen 
102 Camino de la Tierra 
Corrales, NM 87048 


